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March 14, 2013 
 
RE:   Senate Committee on Federal and State Affairs 
 Senate Bill No.157 Hearing 
 
Dear Chairman Ostmeyer and Honorable Members of the Committee: 
 
My name is Patricia Stoneking and I am the President and Registered Lobbyist for The Kansas State Rifle Association. I 
am a proponent of Senate Bill Number 157. 
 
This bill is very simple.  It would allow qualifying officers to carry concealed handguns within locations which may have 
been previously off-limits.  We certainly support this provision. 
 
Mr. Chairman and members of the Committee, thank you for considering our position in this most important matter.  We 
respectfully urge that you vote in support of SB 157, recommend it for passage, and send it to the floor of the Senate for a 
vote. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
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